
BOROUGH OF SEWICKLEY
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
INTERMUNICIPAL LIQUOR

LICENSE TRANSFER
REQUEST

Sewickley  Borough  Council
will conduct a Public Hearing
at  their  October  10,  2023,
regular Council meeting which
will  commence at 6:00 p.m.
The  purpose  of  the  Public
Hearing  is  to  hear  public
testimony on the request for
the Intermunicipal Transfer of
Liquor  License  Number
R-14264  from  6541
Steubenville  Pike,  Pittsburgh,
PA 15205 to 523 Locust Place,
Sewickley Borough, PA 15143.
Following the public hearing,
Borough  Council  will  take
action  to  approve  or
disapprove  the  requested
transfer.   Please  send
additional  questions  and
remarks  to
dkaib@sewickleyborough.org
in advance of the meeting.


